
It is with great sadness that we inform you of the passing of a retired, but much 
loved member of staff, Mr Dave Roberts.  Mr. Roberts taught here for many 
years.  No doubt there are many of you who are now parents yourselves who 
remember Mr. Roberts with great fondness, as do some of our current staff.  
He was indeed, a wonderful teacher and true gentleman.  We would therefore 
like to take this opportunity as a “Hollyfield family” to pass on our thoughts and 
wishes to his family at this very difficult time. 

18 January 2019 

Thursday 31 January 3C Class Assembly am Junior Hall 

Thursday  7 February Reception Workshop 9.00am 

Friday 8 February Parent Council meeting 2.00 pm 

Thursday 14 February 1W Class Assembly 

Friday 15 February Break up for Half Term 

Monday 25 February Children return to school 

Monday 28 January Reception “Around the World” Day 

The deadline for the “Online Safety 
Competition” has been extended.  If 

your child has decorated a box for the 

Online Safety Worry Box competition 
please send it into your child’s class on 

Friday 25 January.  Thank you. 

Please be advised of a serious incident outside Bishop 

Walsh school on Wednesday afternoon when two men 

wearing balaclavas forced a parent out of their car and 

then stole it.  Please be extra vigilant when picking up/

dropping off your children. 

Our annual Summer Carnival this year will be on : 

Saturday 29 June  (12.00 pm  - 3.00 pm) on the 

school field.   Please put this in your diary. 

Yr 5 Eva (5C)  William (5L) 

Yr 6 Natalia (6W)  Joshua (6W) 

Yr 4 Emmy-May (4BCJ) 

Yr 3 Nathaniel (3C) 

Yr2 Jack (2H) 

Just to remind you if you have any old 

clothing you no longer need we would 

really appreciate you sending it into 

school in the bags already sent out.  

Please bring your filled bags into school 

on Wednesday 23 January. 



Menu for next week  Wk 4 

         
      
           

 6C 

6W 

5C 

5L 

4R 

4BCJ 

3D 

3C 

2H 

2G 

1W 

1WN 

 

 

Bailey 

Demi 

Oscar 

Daisy 

Megan 

Miles 

Luca 

Keegan 

Violet 

Samuel 

Sophie 

Connor 

Slawomir 

Willow 

Mrs C Lewis 

The weather forecast is saying we may get snow over the next few days so please 
be aware.   Please listen to local radio stations and a text will be sent if school 
needs to close.  Have a good weekend. 

Please state what 
the money is for 

Name, Class 
Amount enclosed 

 
 

Dinner money 
for the rest of this 
half term is £46.00 
£11.50 due on:  
Monday 21 January 

Thank you Netty and  the kitchen staff for 

the lovely “Special Meal” you prepared on 

Thursday.  What a wonderful opportunity 

for our sandwich children to sample the 

lovely dinners served here at Hollyfield. 

SAFEGUARDING - TIP OF WEEK 
Use safe search engines such as swiggle.org.uk or kids-search.com. Safe 

search settings can also be activated on Google and other search engines 

as well as YouTube.  You can find out more at https://safety.google/

families/. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
 Chicken Fillets 
Haddock Grill 

Sweet & Sour Chicken 
Cheese Pasta Bake 

Filled jacket potatoes
(cheese//tuna) 

 
 

Basmati Rice 
Garden Peas 
Sweetcorn 

 
Apple Pie 

Carrot Cake 
Custard 

Spaghetti Bolognaise 
Veggie Bolognaise 

Lemon Sole 
Cheese & Red Onion 

Quiche 
Garlic Bread 

 
Spaghetti pasta twists in 

tomato sauce 
Sliced Carrots 
Garden Peas 

 
Lancaster Cookies 

Ice cream 

Roast Chicken/Roast 
Quorn 

Fish Crunchy 
Cheese & Potato 

Ham/Cheese Pasta 
Bake 

Yorkshire Pudding 
Gravy/MIint Sauce 

 
Roast Potatoes 
Broccoli Florets 

Carrot/Swede Batons 
 

Chocolate Crunch 

Chicken meatballs in 
Tomato sauce 

Chilli Con Carne 
Haddock Grill 

Selection of filled  
Baguettes/wraps 

(cheese, ham, tuna, 
chicken tikka) 

 
Spaghetti 

1/2 jacket potato 
Sweetcorn 

Broccoli Florets 
 

Plain or Chocolate  
muffins 

Fruit Jelly 

Selection of Pizzas 
Cheese, ham,  

pepperoni, sausage, 
chicken tikka 
Fish Fingers 

 
Chips 

Baked Beans 
Sweetcorn 

 
Chocolate Cracknel 

Iced Buns 
Apple/Orange Cuplets 

 

Fresh seasonal salad bar/bread , fruit and yoghurts  and drinking water available daily;  Vegetarian options daily. 

Please remember to log onto your parent pay account to pay 

for school dinners and trips.  We do still have a number of 

parents/carers who are behind with dinner money payments so 

would ask that you now get this up to date.   We thank you  

for your co-operation in this matter. 


